
June 9, 2016

Dear Provider,

In our continuing efforts to support evidenced-based medical care, Arizona Priority Care
has approved Clinical Practice Guidelines for the following conditions:

 Coronary Artery Disease
 Congestive Heart Failure
 Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease
 Diabetes

In addition to the approved Clinical Practice Guidelines, Arizona Priority Care adopted
the Heritage Provider Network guidelines, Health Net Medical policies and the USPSTF
in 2016. 

It is an NCQA requirement that all of our providers adhere to Evidence-Based Clinical
Practice  Guidelines.  You  may  access  these  guidelines  on  the  AZPC  website  at
www.azprioritycare.com. 

We are certain these guidelines will help you provide 5 STAR service to your patients.
In addition, Arizona Priority Care’s Quality Improvement Program is available for viewing
on the AZPC website listed above.

Again, we thank you for participating with Arizona Priority Care and we look forward to a
continued long-term relationship.

If you have any questions or would like a copy of the guidelines above, please do not
hesitate to contact your Network Manager at 480-499-8700.

Thank you,

Amish Purohit, MD, MHA, CPE, FACHE
Chief Medical Officer  

585 N. Juniper Drive Ste. 200, Chandler, AZ 85226
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